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I oppose SB 210 which makes in-person voting on the date of an election the 

standard method for conducting an election. Oregon’s vote by mail system is highly 

efficient, effective, and makes voting accessible for more people than traditional in-

person voting. Many people are unable to get time off to vote during the workday. 

This makes voting very challenging for those folks. Vote by mail allows them to vote 

when it is convenient for them, increasing accessibility.  

 

In person voting is more restrictive and is not good for Oregon. I oppose senate bill 

210. 

 


